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 We had a lot of snow fall this month and our buses could only go minimal places on 

their routes a lot parents were calling for rides to get their kids to school so we used district 

vehicles to get them there. 

 

We did a lot plowing for a lot of the housing projects in town so our buses could try and 

make it through the streets without getting stuck.   

 

We helped deliver food boxes for the Families in Transition Program.  Nikki had some of 

our driver’s deliver clothing and food to different schools also. 

  

The mechanics been repairing and working on district vehicles and school buses.  

Keeping them up to date with the oil changes and servicing of them. 

  

We will start to see a lot of the spring and end of the year trips coming up in the future 

so if you can get your paperwork in order and get it into us right away we can make sure all the 

information is correct and we have a bus ready to go.  Thank you in advance. 

  

We had a total of 12 write ups and a total number of 6 removals from the bus for the 

month of March so far.    

 

We had a total of 33 activity trips for the month of March 2019.  This concludes our 

report for this month. 

 


